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STATEMENT BY AMBASSADOR TACAN İLDEM 
PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE OF TURKEY 

 
IN RESPONSE TO THE REPORT BY THE CO-CHAIRS OF THE  

MINSK GROUP AND THE PERSONAL REPRESENTATIVE OF THE 
CHAIRMAN IN OFFICE ON THE CONFLICT DEALT WITH BY THE 

OSCE MINSK CONFERENCE 
 

971st Permanent Council  
(14 November 2013)  

 
 
Thank you Mr. Chairperson,  
 
I would like to join the previous speakers in welcoming the Co-Chairs of the 
Minsk Group and the Personal Representative of the CIO on the Conflict dealt 
with by the OSCE Minsk Conference to the Permanent Council and in thanking 
them for their presentations. Since it is his first appearance among us, we would 
like to particularly welcome Ambassador Warlick from the United States and 
wish him much success in his new important mission. 
 
As a member of the Minsk Group, we remain committed to supporting all efforts 
to find a just, viable and lasting solution to the conflict through peaceful means. 
We continue to strongly believe that the status-quo is unacceptable.  
 
Turkey wishes to see the process of the Minsk Group bear fruit to the benefit of 
all stakeholders. We believe that the work of the Minsk group has to be 
energized with fresh ideas to bring new impetus to the process. This will also 
serve to instigate the necessary political will for the settlement of the conflict, 
something that has been referred to by the Co-Chairs in their presentations. We 
are appreciative of the Co-Chairs’ latest efforts to build trust and confidence, 
and lay the ground for progress in the process. In this vein we are encouraged by 
the statement of the Co-Chairs issued on 5th November and hope that next 
week’s Summit meeting would be instrumental in generating a much desired 
progress for the settlement process. 
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By way of conclusion let me reiterate our thanks and appreciation to the Co-
Chairs and the Personal Representative of the CiO and wish them success in 
their future endeavors.   
 
Thank you.  
 

https://twitter.com/TROSCE1

